
 

Works Notification  
Jones Road to No Name Road upgrade roadworks 
 
What works are coming up?  
Council will be carrying out work to 
upgrade the intersection of Jones Road 
and No Name Road at Woodstock.  
Delivered by civil contractor BMD 
Constructions, this is part of enabling 
infrastructure works for the Lansdown 
Eco-industrial Precinct. As a result of 
this work, the road configuration at this 
intersection will be permanently 
changed to allow the safe and efficient 
operation of traffic into and out of the 
precinct from Jones Road.  
 
When will the works take place? 
Location Jones Road, Woodstock, 

between No-Name 
Road and west of the 
Ergon Substation with 
temporary site office 
corner of Woodstock 
Ave and Jones Rd. 

Timing From Monday 30 June 
2025 and are expected to 
take six (6) months to 
complete, weather and 
project conditions 
permitting. 

Hours Normal work hours 
are from 6am to 
6pm Monday to 
Saturday. In 
exceptional cases, 
work may be 
required outside 
these hours. 

 

What will the works include? 
• Permanent reprioritisation of traffic 

travelling westbound along Jones 
Road turning into No Name Road 

• Upgrade of the existing section of 
Jones Road between No-Name Road 
and west of the Ergon Substation 

• Upgrade of drainage to maintain 
surface water flow 

• Formalising access to three 
properties connected to Jones Road  

• Limited clearing of specific trees on 
No Name Rd to enable fence 
construction. 

 
What does this mean for me? 
If you live in or are travelling through 
the area, you may experience: 
• Construction machinery and vehicle 

movement 
• Increased levels of dust, noise, and 

vibrations 
• Temporary traffic changes, including 

lane closures, temporary traffic 
lights, minor traffic delays and 
reduced speed limits. 
 

Funding 
Lansdown Eco-Industrial Precinct is 
Jointly funded by the Australian 
Government and Queensland 
Government, in association with 
Townsville City Council.  
 
Contact us 
To find out more about these works or 
the project, please contact:  
 
Project Manager: Lewis Batic 
13 48 10 (business hours) 
enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au. 
 
Visit townsville.qld.gov.au and search: 
 ‘Lansdown infrastructure’  
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Jones Road to No Name Road Upgrade 
Project stage: enabling infrastructure 

For more information about this project, please 

contact the project team on 13 48 10 

Project Plan 
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